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Message from the 
PTA 

The PTA has previously been able to 
successfully apply for charity grants 
which have been instrumental in 
providing equipment for our 
children.  Should you come across any 
grants that may be appropriate, please 
do let us know 
(secretary@friendsoflaunton.co.uk) so 
that we can assess and apply for them.  
 
We continue to value your support of 
PTA initiatives and will keep you 
informed of future meetings, activities 
and elections.  
 
You will still be able to support our 
charity using the following links: 
 
Fundraising Links 
Easyfundraising 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/cau
ses/launtonschool/ and click ‘support 
us’ 
 
Amazon Smile User Guide 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17
e5V7dEzMdtWvVjvomFQ8IPO17f2vm
VOyE6fdBDZs9A/mobilebasic 
 
Please also join our Facebook group. 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/9023
21096595892/?ref=share 
 
Friends of Launton School (PTA) 
Trustees 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 
The Launton Online Classroom has been used this week and is working well. 
New features are being added all the time and all the classes have been working 
with their teacher to learn how to log in and find their classroom. See Updates 
and Reminders below for how to obtain your child’s login information. 
Although much of the country is now closed, learning continues as before, with 
our school covid-19 infection control measures in place. Breakfast club and 
afterschool care will still be available. 
Please help by ensuring that your child arrives in school with everything they 
need for the day, as we must avoid members of the admin team visiting different 
classrooms to deliver PE kits and water bottles that are dropped off later. 
For as long as we are able, we will continue to look after children who arrive or 
leave with their siblings, so that parents only need to drop off or pick up once. 
This is for siblings only: we do not have space for other children. Please drop off 
and collect children promptly , especially now the cold weather is upon us. 
 

 
Street Tag Oxfordshire Schools Games 

Season 1 from Oct 2020 to 28th Dec 2020. 
 

About Street Tag 

For communities, Street Tag is exceptional at bringing together families, 
neighbours, and communities to get out more, by turning streets and green 
spaces into a virtual playground, to increase families' outdoor experience in 
walking, running, and cycling more to earn rewards. Full information about the 
season and how to join, here. 
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Dates for your 
diary 

 

 
 
Term dates 2020-2021 
 
2nd December – last day to 
submit flu consent form  
 
7th December - Flu 
Immunisation  
 

Updates and Reminders 
 
Launton Online Classroom login information continues to be sent home in 
reading diaries and homework folders. It uses the Microsoft Teams system and 
has been set up to meet stringent rules from the Department for Education. Once 
you have agreed to the Code of Conduct, we will issue your child’s login 
information to them and begin to show them how to use it. You can register your 
agreement to the Code of Conduct on Scopay. Please do this for each of your 
children. 
 
COVID 19 Information for Parents and Carers link  
 
Coronavirus Testing Information link 
 
Flu Immunisation consent is due by 2nd December at 5pm. 
 
This link provides contact details for the School Health Nurse. 
 
 
Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food 
allergies. To ensure the safety of all of our children please avoid sending 
your child to school with anything that contains nuts.  
 
 
 

1. Catch it, bin it, kill it 
We have labelled bins for any waste 
associated with personal hygiene, for 
example, paper towels on which 
children have dried their hands. 
 
2. In, out, wash your hands 
Everyone washes their hands when 
they enter a room and before leaving a 
room. 
 
3. Our bubble 
This is the group of children and adults 
in your class, with whom you learn, 
play and eat lunch; your bubble 
remains the same. 
 
4. My fresh air space 
This is the area around you, extending 
as far as you can reach; other people 
avoid coming in to your fresh air space 
and you avoid going in to their fresh 
air space. 
 
5. Thumbs up 
This is just one way of greeting 
someone without touching them. 
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